

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 41

Dr. Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

FROM:

Dr. Althea Hurt, Director of Human Resources

DATE:

September 13, 2024

RE:

Item for the SEPTEMBER Board Meeting - Request for 4 Additional Team Leads

Leslie Weihe, principal of Mount Washington Elementary School, is requesting that four (4) additional Team Leads be added to the school's allocations for the 2024-2025 school year. The Team Leads will be responsible for discussing and developing strategies to address each grade level's ongoing needs. Funding will come from Section 6 funds.

Attachments: Memo from Principal Leslie Weihe







JULIE ADAMS, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ALICIA FRANKLIN, SCHOOL COUNSELOR

EVERY CHILD, EVERY DAY

September 11, 2024

To: Mrs. Althea Hurt, Director of Human Resources

From: Leslie, Principal

Re: Team Leaders

Mt. Washington Elementary is seeking approval to appoint four additional team leaders. These leaders will act as a bridge between the administration and grade-level teams. They will convene monthly to discuss school needs and develop strategies to address them. The additional team leaders are necessary to ensure that each grade level/team has proper representation.

The additional team leaders will be funded through Sec 6 Funds, as approved at the Site-Based Decision Making Committee meeting on September 10, 2024.

Thank you and please let us know if we need to submit additional documentation.

Sincerely

Leslie Weihe